
 

 

At Murrumburrah Public we acknowledge that all 
students are individuals who learn at different rates 
and in different ways. These individual differences 
may influence how students respond to teaching 
and how they demonstrate what they know, 
understand and can do.  
 
Through differentiated planning and programming, 
our teachers consider students’ varying abilities, 
learning styles, interests and needs. They are then 
able to target their teaching using learning and 
assessment strategies that are fair and flexible, 
provide an appropriate level of challenge, and 
engage students in learning in meaningful ways. 
 
Every classroom is well resourced with at least 
one ‘engine room’, an interactive electronic board, 
a bank of computers, quality literature and 
additional teaching and support staff. Professional 
learning for our teaching staff is also targeted to 
ensure they have the skills required to deliver 
cutting edge, quality education for all students. 
 
Staff Happenings 
Today we welcome Mrs Margaret Taylor to our 
teaching team. Mrs Taylor has a wealth of 
experience in support students with learning and 
behavioural issues and she will help classroom 

teachers to design and deliver individual learning 
programs for students with these special needs.  
 
On Friday, we farewelled Miss Edwards as she 
takes up her maturity leave for the remainder of 
the year. We are all looking forward to hearing 
some baby-news soon. Mr Loiterton also 
successfully completed his internship last 
Thursday and now has sole responsibility for the 
teaching and learning program for 4L.  
Congratulations Mr Loiterton on your 
achievements.  
 
I am looking forward to seeing you all next week 
for the three-way interviews. Please see the 
attached note for dates and times.  
 
From my desk... 
 

Clare Crawford 
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Empathy Responsibility Respect 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Out of uniform All Tuesday 28 Feb NIL  

School Photos All Wednesday 1 March 
See 
form 

28 Feb 

Gecko Sport All Thursday for PE Free 
 

 

Clean up Australia Day All Friday 3 March  Free 
Bring gloves 

& plastic bag 

Swimming for Sport All Friday 3 March 
Pool 

entry / 
$1.50 bus 

Overdue 
Bus to be paid 

on the day 

Three-way Interviews All families 
Monday 6 March to 

Wednesday 8 March 
Free 

Please see 
note 

WHAT’S HAPPENING...WHAT’S HAPPENING...  

District Swimming Carnival  

On Thursday 23 Feb, students trav-

elled to Temora to participate in the 

district swimming carnival. Each indi-

vidual swimmer on the day showed 

great enthusiasm and tried their best 

all day. Congratulations to Annie 

Brooker on receiving Senior Girl 

Champion, Aiden Hill received Senior 

Boy’s runner up and Phoebe Lenehan 

11 year’s Girl’s runner-up. Overall 

Murrumburrah Public School finished 

second which is a fantastic achieve-

ment for our school. Well done to all 

the swimmers who will now be repre-

senting our school at Riverina later on 

in the term.   

SRC ASSEMBLY  
Congratulations to our award recipients 

at the SRC assembly on Friday.   

Mrs Crawford presented Year 4 with 
Cathy the Caterpillar  this week.  



 

 

EmpathyResponsibilityRespect 

Year 6 Camp 

Last Monday Year 6 went to 
Borambola for three days.  
 
When we got there we went to 
the outdoor rock climbing. The 
outdoor rock climbing wall was 
ten metres tall and once we 
got to the top you got to abseil 
down the wall. 
 
That night after dinner we had 
a mini Olympics, we got split 
up into groups and made lots 
of friends. On the second day 
we went on the high ropes 
where lots of people 
conquered their fears. There 
were two courses made up 
with three obstacles. After the 
high ropes we went to raft 
making where we made rafts 
out of different materials like 
foam, bottles, balls and timber 
beams.  
 
That night after dinner we had 
a Borambola show with 
Borambola bucks which you 
could use on different stalls 
which were organised by each 
group. Half of the class owned 
a beauty salon and the other 
half owned a tattoo stall. On 
the last day we went to the 
flying fox where you were 
strapped into a harness and 
you jump off a fourteen-metre-
high platform. 
Borambola was so fun. 
 
By Jasmin, Annie and Phoebe 



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Harden Soccer Registrations 2017 
To register for the 2017 outdoor season, go to 
www.myfootballclub.com.au   
Our registration fee is again $60.00 per player. 
 
If registering for the first time a Birth Certificate will 
need to be cited by a committee member after 
registering online.  
 
Further information can be found on the Harden 
Soccer Club's Facebook page, or enquiries can 
made to club president Greg Brown  
on 0408 229 450 or registrar Allison Manwaring on 
0429 193 453. 

Wild Things 

Gross Motor Circuit  

for 4-8 year olds 

$6 per week  

Thursday 3.45pm – 4.30pm  

HARD ROCK GYM 
 24 Station Street, Harden  

P&C News 
Community Meat Raffle ~ Friday 3rd 

March at the Harden Country Club! Come 

along and support the P&C!   

_____________________________________________ 
Thank you to this weeks canteen volunteers 
Monday 27 Feb 
Michelle Sargent & Tracey Stone 
Wednesday 1 March  
Clare Challen & Brianna Bramman  
Friday 3 March  
Ros Stewart & Paula Phelan 
 

Treen Brooker 

President 

  Before & After School Care 
 

Please contact Kirsty on  
0418 581 357 for bookings  

Uniform Shop 

Open Thursdays from 3.00pm to 5.00pm, to 
assist you with all your uniform needs. 

Harden Murrumburrah Junior League                         

Registrations 2017 
Calling for all age groups for Mini, Mod & International 
League - Ages Under 6's to Under 15's.  
Girls League Tag - Under 9's, 11's, 13's, & 15’s.   
 
Registration fee is $65 and includes shorts, socks & 
insurance.  
 
Find us on facebook - Harden Murrumburrah Junior 
League & click the link on the registration post. 
Alternatively contact Kai Steele 0428246881 or Karen 
Steele 0400415337 for more information. 

Narnia Kids Club 2017 
A fortnightly kids program for children 

aged 5-12years. Games, craft, songs, after-
noon tea and learning about Jesus! 

 

Location: Anglican Parish Hall (next to Op-Shop 
on Albury St– enter via back gate)   

Time: 3.30—5.00pm  
Cost: gold coin donation per child  

Term 1 dates: Mon 27 Feb, Mon 13 & 27 March 
Please contact David on 6386 2679 for more info. 

All welcome!  

Clean up Australia Day, this Friday 3 March! 
Bring your gloves and a plastic bag. 


